
 

 

 
 

January 25th, 2019 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Beginning today, January 25th, 2019, Custer Street bridge at Picard Street will be closed 

and will remain so until further notice. Residents are asked to find alternate routes.  

 

For additional information, please contact the City of Sulphur at 337-527-4511. 

 

### 

 


